F.No.A-33-1/2019-TS-] (June)
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education
Technical Education Bureau

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi,
Dated the 25t June, 2019
To,

Ms. Preetha N,

No. 53/13, Bharathidhasan Street,
Mamallan Nagar,

Kanchipuram, Pin-631501,

Mobile No. 8681022606

Subject: Application under Right to Information Act, 2005-reg.
Sir,

I refer to your RTI application Registration No. DOHED/R/2019/51458 dated
20.06.2019 received in this Division on 21.06.2019.

2. The information sought is not available with the undersigned as the matter
comes under the purview of Ministry of Health and Family Welfare. Therefore, your
RTI application is being transferred under Section 6(3) of the RTI Act, 2005 to the
concerned CPIO/PIO, Ministry of Health and Family Welfare for furnishing the
requisite information to you dircctly. '

3. Appeal if, any may be preferred within 30 days of rcceipt of this reply to Shri
Prashant Agarwal, Director (lITs), Department of Higher Education, Shastri Bhawan,

New Delhi-110001, who is the First Appellate Authority.
Yoursfaithfull
E ) -~

(Kundan Nath]
Under Secretary & CPIO
Copy to:-

(1) Nodal CPIO, Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Nirman Bhawan,
Maulana Azad Rd, New Delhi, Delhi 110011



